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 Faithful Servants… 
 

“I have fought a good fight, I have finished 

my course, I have kept the faith: 

Henceforth there is laid up for me a crown 
of righteousness, which the Lord, the 

righteous judge, shall give me at that day: 

and not to me only, but unto all them also 
that love his appearing” 2 Timothy 4:7-8. 

We want to honor Rev. Lloyd & Loree 

Morgan this month and the lives they lived 

in service to our Lord. They were faithful 
servants who fought the good fight and 

kept the faith. As they have now both 

finished their course in this life they will be greatly missed, but we rejoice in 
knowing they are now with their Savior, worshipping at the feet of Jesus! We thank 

God for the many lives they impacted, the many souls they pointed to the Savior, 

and the hope we have of the Savior’s return to take His church Home! As Bro. 
Morgan would say, “Keep looking up, Jesus is coming soon”! Thank you all for the 

prayers for our family and for Faith In God Missions during this time. Bro. Morgan 

passed the baton of missions to Steve and Freida a few years back and they are 

continuing on the course, laboring, fighting the good fight, carrying on the example 
of service to the Lord and spreading the Gospel of Jesus. 

 

Our mission trip to Mexico is coming up SOON!!! Please be in prayer for this trip. 

Pray for God to work ahead of us in preparing hearts to hear the Gospel. Pray and 

ask God how you can be a part of this special season financially with feeding 
15,000 a Thanksgiving and Christmas Dinner, mission bags for the kids, blankets 

for those in need during the winter months, and travel expenses for this mission 

trip. We are so thankful for our friends in the ministry who cover us in prayer and 

partner with us each year to provide these blessings to those in need and share the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ with each one who receives these blessings! Our missionaries 

are good stewards of God’s funds and work hard to prepare in advance for the 

Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays. We are so excited to see all God has in store 
for this special season!   

 

 

 
 

 
 

We have included a list of items for the mission bags if you or your church would 

like to make these, please have them completed and to our office by October 1st.  
 

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support of this ministry! 

Praying For You, 
Rev. Steve & Freida Bishop               

Faith In God Missions     
 

Stay in contact with the ministry through our website, Facebook and YouTube Channel. 
Go to faithingodnc.com for the links.             

 

Thanksgiving & Christmas Dinner…$1.50 per plate 
 

Blankets…$5.00 each 
 

Small Toy for Christmas…$5.00 
 

 


